

Scotchman Road, Heaton, Bradford BD9 5DF Tel: 01274 495934 Fax: 01274 545582 office@mmps.bradford.sch.uk Head Teacher: Mrs Lorraine Martin

28th September 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

The choir have been learning a range of songs in preparation for the big concert at Sheffield Arena in January. They need to learn over 10 songs so we have loaded the videos with words onto the school website so they can practise at home. Please feel free to sing along with them.

The concert in January will be an amazing experience for all the children. We are currently selling tickets so that you can come and watch your children sing. There is a deadline and no payments will be accepted after Friday 5th October. You will need to make your own travel arrangements to and from Sheffield Arena.

Please return the slip below along with £20 per ticket by Friday 5th October.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Laban	Miss Russell	Mrs Simmonds
would like to buy	tickets and enclose	£10 per ticket
Name of child	Class	·



Signed_





